
It's not too late to participate in
#GivingTuesday! 

It's
not
too
late
to
participate
in
#GivingTuesday!
Help
support
land
conservation
in
Davidson,
as
well
as
our
extensive
environmental education programming. Click on the
DonateNOW link here or on our website at 

.www.davidsonlands.org
 

Table of Contents
#GivingTuesday!
Vote Early and Often!
Volunteers Needed for
Recycling Initiative
Alternative Gift Cards
Available
Fall Hikes & Outings

Quick Links
Our Website
Donate Now
Contact Us
Email Us

DavidsonLands E-News

November
2016-Holiday

Edition  

Vote Early and Often! 
Vote for the DLC tree at Christmas in Davidson
Once again, Frances Dawson of Re/Max ( ) haswww.homesatthelake.com
kindly sponsored a tree within the Rotary Christmas Tree Village for the
benefit of the Davidson Lands Conservancy!
 
Buy a ticket (or 10 or 100!) for $1.00 and vote for your favorite Christmas
tree and affiliated charity (that's us). All proceeds will be awarded to the
charities based upon their votes. The tree with the highest number of votes
will receive an additional donation to the charity they represent. 
 

Christmas in Davidson is December 1-3rd in downtown Davidson from
6p-9p. The Rotary Christmas Tree Village is right on the edge of the Town
Green. Come cast your vote for the DLC tree!
 

 ;

http://www.davidsonlands.org
http://www.davidsonlands.org
http://www.davidsonlands.org/support-dlc/donate-now/
http://www.davidsonlands.org/contact-us/
http://www.davidsonlands.org/contact-us/
http://www.homesatthelake.com


 
 

Volunteers Needed for Recycling Initiative 
at Christmas in Davidson!
 
 
A note from Davidson Parks and Rec:
 
Hello volunteers!

This year we will promote another ‘green’ Christmas in Davidson through
our recycling initiative. Last year's volunteers were instrumental. Can you
help out December  1, 2 or 3, for an hour or more (6:00-9:00 p.m.)? If so,
please sign-up at the link below.

Volunteer opportunities for "Christmas in Davidson 2016" are now
open.
 
Have fun and help to educate over 25,000 people about the benefits of
recycling at this popular event!
 
Sign-up here: https://www.volunteersignup.org/33YBL
 
Questions? Please email Charlene Minor at 

 or Heidi Dietrich with Green Davidson,cminor@townofdavidson.org
at .greendavidsonnc@gmail.com

Thank you for your service!

https://www.volunteersignup.org/33YBL


 

Alternative Gift Cards Available  
Creative holiday gift giving
Are you interested in giving
an "Alternative Gift" to a
friend or loved one this year?
You can make a donation to
the Davidson Lands
Conservancy, and we will
send an Alternative Gift Card
to your recipient. Or feel free
to drop by the DLC office and
pick up a few cards if you are
interested in sending them to
friends and family. A
donation to DLC makes a
great, sustainable gift for this
holiday season!

 Fall Hikes & Outings
 
 

 
 
December hikes (in partnership with Davidson Parks and Rec)
 
December 11th, 2p-4pm-Sunday afternoon adventure (Abersham Park) 
Enjoy a mix of meadows, woods and mixed terrain. This hike will be led by
Reed Patterson, and is an off-trail hike that is moderate in difficulty.
 
Fee: Free but registration is required at the Davidson Parks and Rec
website.
Location: Directions will be sent to those who register.


